
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
30th May 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S5 INDUCTION DAYS:  MONDAY 4th & TUESDAY 5th JUNE 2018 
 
As you will be aware your son/daughter has been given the opportunity to return to Castlemilk High 
School as a senior pupil. To that end, Castlemilk High School is delighted to be able to offer an 
induction programme that will help the transition at this crucial time in a young adult’s education. It is 
essential, and expected, that all S4 pupils who are planning to return to be part of S5 attend their 
allocated induction day. 

 
The activities that will be taking place during the induction days include: 
 

 ‘Buddying’ and ‘Anti-Bullying’ training, which will take place at the St Margaret Mary’s Church Hall on 
Dougrie Road. 

 

 A session relating to expectations, the Educational Maintenance Allowance and the S5 learning agreement 
 

 

 ‘Your Future’ workshops delivered by the school’s Developing the Young Workforce team  
 
 

I would be grateful if you could check our website for the programme of events and the induction 
group in which your son/daughter has been placed. Please note that all pupils returning for S5 are to 
report to St Margaret Mary’s Church Hall (Dougrie Road) at 8.50am on their allocated day. All pupils 
must check which group they are in so they know when to go. All pupils are required to be in full school 
uniform. 
 
The groups have been allocated on the information that the school holds on who is returning, and who is 
not returning to school. If your son or daughter is planning to return for S5, but has not allocated a 
group, it is essential that contact is made with the school so this can be corrected. 

 
Whilst I am sure that all parents/carers will appreciate the fantastic opportunity that these induction 
days offer, we ask for your support in encouraging and reinforcing to your child the benefits of 
attending this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
P Oberg 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

 


